
Notice 

All the students and teachers are informed that the department of 

Sanskrit is going to published Wall Magazine "Sanskrit Vishwam" on 21.12.2022 

at 02 p.m. All are requested to come on the occasion. 

/(j/ -1-,.12-·1-2-
Co~ ator 

Department of Sanskrit 
Asansol Girls' College 

#rv·'11> 1Y 
Vice Principal 

Asansol Girl~' ~allege 
Vice-Pnnc1po 

A._canso\ Girls' Co\le<.?f. 



{ "type": "BusinessCard", "isBackSide": false }

